August 13, 2010

To whom 1t may concern:

A committee was appointed by the President of Socorro Electric
Cooperative to investigate certain financial irregularities reported
under the whistle blower policy of the cooperative.

Two SEC employees have been placed on unpaid leave for an
indefinite period while the investigation proceeds.

Until the committee completes its investigation, there will be no
further statements from the Board of Trustees or the cooperative
regarding this matter.



